
Skin Cancer Screening Follow-Up 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a follow-up regarding your recent skin cancer 

screening conducted on [Date of Screening]. 

We would like to inform you that your results are now available. [Briefly mention results and 

any necessary actions, if applicable.] 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your results further, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or reply to this email. 

Thank you for prioritizing your skin health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 

[Clinic Phone Number] 


